

Assistant Secretary General for Political Affairs and Security Policy Le Secrétaire général adjoint pour les Affaires politiques et la Politique de sécurité

> PASP(2012)0898 10 December 2012

Dear Minister,

I have the pleasure to provide you the Building Integrity Peer Review Report that was reviewed and adopted in your presence during consultations conducted in Belgrade on 2nd November 2012.

On behalf of the expert team led by Ambassador van Hoorn I would like to express my appreciation for your personal support for the Building Integrity Programme and the openness shown by your Ministry. The consultations in Belgrade were well prepared by your experts in the capital and the Mission to NATO.

I am very pleased to be informed of your decision that the BI Peer Review Report will be made available on the MoD website. This is another example of Serbia's commitment to good practice and sends a strong message to other nations of the South Eastern Defence Ministerial (SEDM) Process to enhance transparency, accountability and integrity in the defence and security sector.

I look forward to welcoming your authorities to the upcoming launch of the BI Tailored Programme for South Eastern Europe at NATO Headquarters on 13 – 14 December 2012.

The Building Integrity team at NATO HQ remains at your disposal. We look forward to a continuing an active cooperation with you and your authorities.

Yours Sincerely,

Ambassador

H.E. Mr. Miroslav Jovanović Assistant Minister for Defence Policy Republic of Serbia